
Arncliffe Station Upgrade 
and Arncliffe Pedestrian Link AUGUST 2016

Four new lifts are now open at Arncliffe Station along with a new pedestrian link 
to improve connectivity between Arncliffe Street and Wollongong Road. 

Arncliffe Station Upgrade 

Arncliffe Station is now accessible for all customers 
with four new lifts connecting the concourse, 
platform and street levels. The lifts will make 
commuting easier for our customers, especially 
those with a disability, the elderly, parents with 
prams and travellers with luggage. 

Key features of the upgrade includes:

• four new lifts

• new canopies on the footbridge and platforms

• upgr aded CCTV surveillance cameras and

announcement systems

•  new sheltered bus stops, taxi rank and kiss and

ride area along Firth Street

• new family accessible toilets at the platform level

•  two new accessible parking spaces within the
existing car park off Burrows Street

• upgraded stairs and wayfi nding signage

•  new bicycle racks (to be installed in the
coming weeks).

The project has been delivered as part of the 
NSW Government’s Transport Access Program, 
an initiative to deliver accessible, modern and 
integrated transport infrastructure.

What’s next
Over the coming weeks, some finishing and landscaping work will be completed around the station and the 
pedestrian link. 

We thank the community for their support and patience throughout the delivery of these important projects.

For more information call 1800 684 490
email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects

New lifts now available at Arncliffe Station 



Arncliffe Pedestrian Link 
A new pedestrian link also opened to 
public between Arncliffe Street and 
Wollongong Street, north of the  
Allen Street railway bridge. 

The pedestrian link will help to 
improve safety and connectivity to 
public transport, shops and schools, 
particularly the Al Zahra College. 

Maximum use of natural lighting has 
been incorporated into the design 
and safety features such as CCTV 
surveillance and LED quality lighting 
has been installed.

As part of the National Tree Day,  
the Headmaster and students of  
Al Zahra College helped to plant  

trees and shrubs along the forecourt  
of the new pedestrian link.

Getting creative with the local community 
As a key community initiative of the project, the pedestrian link’s interior has been decorated with murals inspired by 
students from Al Zahra College. The students provided their artistic interpretations of the school’s vision and purpose. 

It has been a great opportunity for the project team to work with the local community and leave a legacy that will be 
enjoyed by those using the pedestrian link for many years to come.

Special thanks to Al Zahra College for their contribution and ongoing support. 

 For more information call 1800 684 490 
email pr ojects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require the 
services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call
Transport Projects on (02) 9200 0200. The interpreter will then assist you with translation.
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